Subject: glaucoma guidelines proposed amendment
Date: Wednesday, 16 January 2013 3:52:42 PM
Dear Sir,

| agree with the proposed changes.

They will allow patients to choose whether to accept their optometrists' diagnosis of
glaucoma, initiation of treatment and monitoring, or be referred for confirmation and initiation of
treatment.

If the patient chooses the former, the optometrist can still refer in the future, if treatment goals are
not met.

Yours faithfully,
Michael Mangraviti (optometrist)
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